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The  Centennial Briefing

ITS PUMPKIN TIME!

Shaylyn, Elijah and Joan of the Sterling office took 
children ages  8-17 to the Baseggio pumpkin patch 
last Monday in Sterling. At this pumpkin patch there 
was a maze, some slides, a corn hole area, a blowup 

bounce area, some corn pits, and 
some swings. Kids were also able 
to pick out a pumpkin to take 
home with them. The kidsseemed 
to like the slide and the corn pits 

the most. There was also a basket-
ball shooting area, where two 

people would go against each other to 
see who would make the most! The kids had a great 
time and can’t wait to do it again.

Check out the client pumpkins that were painted last 
week! The pumpkins are displayed in the Sterling 
lobby area if 
you’d like to 
see them in 
person. 

HOLIDAY REMINDERS

It’s that time of year when schedules are starting to get 
really busy. We figured this would be a good time to 
just give a friendly reminder of the events coming up in 
which Centennial will be closed and/or we have float-
ing holidays. Centennial is closed on the following 
dates:
 Veteran’s Day   November 11
 Thanksgiving Day  November 25
 Thanksgiving Friday  November 26
 Christmas Eve   December 24
 New Year’s Day 2022  December 31 

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Veteran’s Day is coming up and we’d really like to 
do a feature in the Briefing next month on Veter-
ans within Centennial. It’s definitely a day of appre-
ciation for all of the selfless things you have done, 
and it’s a great opportunity to recognize you all. 
Please send me the following, if you’d like to be 
featured in the November 8th Briefing:

What branch of the military you served:
Where you served:
How long you served:
Any other details you’d like to mention �: 
Also PLEASE send me a photo if you have one avail-
able from when you were serving. 

Deadline for these items: Monday, November 1st 
Email to jaciy@CentennialMHC.org

As an additional note, if you feel so inclined to 
include any family members you are more than 
welcome to do that as well. 

Thank you all in advance for your participation. I 
think it’s always great to see how versatile our

Centennial peers 
are.


